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August 1, 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian of a Senior Student, 
 
School will soon be starting for your student’s senior year.  I hope you have had an enjoyable summer.  
The first day of school is Thursday, August 27 (Wednesday, August 26, is freshman day only).   
 
To see a copy of your student’s schedule please go to the district website, www.mcpsmt.org , then click 
web connect; then under students, click on the Q Student Portal Icon.  From the next screen, input your 
student’s identification number and password.  After you log on, click on schedule.  If you do not have 
your student’s ID# and password, please contact Doris Hasquet at ddhasquet@mcps.k12.mt.us or call 
728-2400 ext. 7024. 
 
Yearbook and Student ID pictures will be taken the 2nd week of school on September 2 & 3 during your 
student’s English class.  We will be on block schedule those days; September 2 will have periods 1,3,5 & 
7 and September 3 will have periods 2,4,& 6.  NO hats or sunglasses are to be worn for school ID 
pictures.  Activity cards ($25) and pictures (if you choose to place an order) need to be paid for on the 
day they are taken.   
 
This final year will be an exciting year for you and your student.  Please take an active role in his/her 
education and remember that you are always welcome to attend any function during the day or after 
school hours at Sentinel High School.  If you or your student has any questions, contact Senior Counselor, 
Mrs. Kirgan.  She is not only here to help the students, but also to answer any questions that you may 
have. Mrs. Kirgan will be available Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday, August 19-21 by appointment 
only.   Call the office at 728-2403 to schedule an appointment. 
 
Attendance during the senior year is vital; please plan college visitations around the enclosed school 
schedule.  If you have any questions regarding the attendance policy, please contact Assistant Principal, 
Ms. Duneman @ 728-2400 ext. 7637.  
 
This is an exciting time for the senior students and the year will go by very quickly.  Finally, please be 
aware of test dates for ACT and SAT and other time lines that will be occurring during the year. 
 
Once again, please review the enclosed information with your student.  Thank you for supporting Sentinel 
High School and we look forward to seeing you throughout the year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ted Fuller, Principal         
 

ATTENDANCE PHONE NUMBER: 
728-0997 or 728-2400 ext. 7052 
Call for ALL  Student absences or 

a message for your student. 

OPEN HOUSE 
September 21, Monday 
7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 


